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WHAT YOU MISSED AT OUR LAST MONTHLY HUI 

July 8th, 2015 

Ngā mihi nui kia koutou katoa, warm greetings to you all 

Thank you to everyone who attended. We had another great 
turnout of Māori midwives, students and whanau; also thank you 
to those who were not able to attend but put in their apologies.  

 

 Jean Te Huia (Nga Maia o Aotearoa, CEO) - Jean attended 
our hui to answer questions from our membership 
around governance and national and regional strategic 
planning. Thank you for your ongoing support and 
guidance Jean. 

 Guest Speaker/Education - Beatrice Leatham presented 
her amazing Masters Thesis, ‘He Kanohi Kitea Ka Hoki 
Ngā Mahara: Ngāti Porou kuia tell the stories 
encompassing their childbirth experiences’. Thank you 
for sharing your work with us Bea! 

 Consumer Representative positions remain open. 

 Kia Ora Hauora would like to work with our rōpu to 
profile Māori midwives and midwifery students on their 
website to promote midwifery. 

 NZCOM and MCNZ draft proposals presented. 

 Governance Documents presented. 

 Treasurers Report by Kiley Hewett. 

 AUT University has invited our rōpu to attend the First 
Year Midwifery Student Marae Noho, July 14th - 17th. 

 Pasifika Midwives have invited our rōpu to their national 
fono in Auckland, July 29th. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 Nga Maia ki Tamaki Makaurau midwives, students and whānau        Matua Anaru and Beatrice 

 

 

NAU MAI HAERE MAI KI TE HUI A NGA MAIA KI 
TAMAKI MAKAURAU 

KAUPAPA FOR OUR NEXT HUI 

WHERE: NZCOM Auckland Region Resource Centre,  
Yarnton House, 14 Erson Ave, Royal Oak, Auckland 

 

WHEN: Wednesday 12th August 2015, 1800 - 2130 

 

1800 - 1930 
Committee Meeting and regional business hui 

 

1930 - 2130  
All midwives, students and whānau welcome 
Regional hui and guest speaker presentation 

 Regional business update 
Guest Speaker 

Heather Muriwai  
‘Traditional Māori Birthing’ 

 

Please bring a plate of kai to share 
 

Enquiries to 
Megan Tahere: 027 3669358 or Kaniwa Kupenga: 021 02891937 

 

Art by Regan Balzer for Nga Maia 

Check out our new Nga Maia o Aotearoa website at 
http://www.ngamaia.co.nz   

 

If you are not already a registered Nga Maia o Aotearoa 
member follow the ‘Become a Member’ link to join now!  

NGA MAIA KI TAMAKI MAKAURAU COMMITTEE 
Inviting Māori Consumer Representatives 

 

Our rōpu would like to invite two consumer representatives to 
join our Committee. Midwives, students and whanau please 

approach suitable consumer candidates and encourage them to 
submit their Personal Bio. 

We welcome all expressions of interest in a consumer 
representative position on our Committee by submission of a 

Personal Bio to: ngamaia.tamakimakaurau@gmail.com  
 
  

Panui 6 - July, 2015 

http://www.ngamaia.co.nz/
mailto:ngamaia.tamakimakaurau@gmail.com

